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                                   January 5, 2022 
Golden Lotus Foundation  

2021 Best of Colorado Springs Award 

Dear GLF Members, Family & Friends, 

As we move into Year 2022, this is a good time to reflect on events behind us, to be thankful, 

yet plan for new opportunities in the New Year. I want to thank you for being a friend to Golden 

Lotus Foundation, for your support of GLF mission to assure our Asian heritage is shared with 

everyone, particularly our future generations.  

We represented our Asian heritage with an  

exhibit in the Colorado Springs Pioneer  

Museum Sesquicentennial year, honored an  

Asian leader and former GLF Board Member  

Dennis Apuan at the El Pomar Foundation,  

Penrose House, and accomplished securing  

8.48 acres of historic park land for the future  

Colorado Asian Art and Culture Heritage  

Center, Botanical Gardens and Tea House.  

We are truly grateful to know each of you,           1819 West Cheyenne Road, Colorado Springs, CO  80906 

and we look forward to accomplishing more great moments with you in 2022. Thank you! 
 

Join Golden Lotus Foundation at our Open House on Saturday February 5, 2022 from 

11:00 am to 2:00 pm, 1819 West Cheyenne Road, Colorado Springs, 80906 to imagine 

the coming Asian Heritage Center in this beautiful property where there will be Asian 

heritage exhibition, a botanic garden, and a Chinese Tea House. This will be a place 

where the Asian communities in COS can share and celebrate their success and find 

support for each other. It will also serve all COS communities as a venue to understand 

more about Asian arts and culture and to connect with Asian Americans in the Pikes 

Peak Region. By invitation only, please register at https://www.eventbrite.com/e/open-house-for-the-

future-asian-heritage-center-tickets-23927 6942777 or reply to info@GoldenLotusFoundation.org with your 

name, email and contact telephone number. 
 

With mindful COVID precautions, however, recognizing the critical need to offer support to our 

Asian businesses, Golden Lotus Foundation invites you to the Chinese New Year 2022 Year 

of the Tiger Dinner Celebration and Lunar New Year 2022 Year of the Tiger Lunch Buffet. 
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Chinese New Year Dinner – Year of the Tiger 

Tuesday, February 1, 2022 

Time: 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm (check in begins at 5:00 pm) 

Place: China Town Restaurant, 326 S Nevada Avenue, Colorado Springs, 80903 

Cost: $45 per person, $23 children 13 years & younger  

Information: Traditional family style Chinese dinner celebration. RSVP by January 25, 2022, 

www.GoldenLotusFoundation.org for registration form or make check payable to Golden Lotus 

Foundation, mail to Golden Lotus Foundation, 4645 Star Ranch Road, Colorado Springs, CO 

80906. No refunds for cancellations. Seating limited to 50 reservations. 

Contact: Cynthia Aki 719 540-5338, 719 271-5050 mobile, cynthia.chung@juno.com 

 

Lunar New Year Lunch Buffet – Year of the Tiger 

Saturday, February 12, 2022 

Time: 11:30 am – 2:00 pm (check in begins at 11:00 am) 

Place: Tasty Korean Restaurant, 1609 LaShelle Way, Colorado Springs, 80906 

Cost: $45 per person, $23 children 13 years & younger  

Information: Buffet Lunch.. RSVP by February 5, 2022, www.GoldenLotusFoundation.org for 

registration form or make check payable to Golden Lotus Foundation, mail to Golden Lotus 

Foundation, 4645 Star Ranch Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80906. No refunds for 

cancellations. Seating limited to 30 reservations. 

Contact: Cynthia Aki 719 540-5338, 719 271-5050 mobile, cynthia.chung@juno.com 

 

New and 2022 Renewal Membership 

Please know Golden Lotus Foundation values you as a member and your 2022 Membership is 

vital to continue our many administrative functions, promote events and continue programs. 

Membership information and payment can be completed on www.GoldenLotusFoundation.org. 

Active 2022 paid members are welcome to pick up their 100% tea towels at the Open 

House on February 5, 2022. As always, do not hesitate to offer your input. Contact: Cynthia 

Aki 719 540-5338, 719 271-5050 mobile, personal email: starranchcs@gmail.com 

 
Best regards, 

Cynthia 

Cynthia Chung Aki 
President & CEO  


